
                                                                                                              
 

CCHL NEW DIRECTOR APPOINTMENT  
 
We are pleased to announce that Christchurch City Council has appointed Dr Melanie Coker to the 
Board of Christchurch City Holdings Limited (CCHL) as a Council Director. 
 
Melanie completed a PhD in biochemistry from University of Otago (Christchurch) in 2010 and joined 
local government in 2013. Melanie is the current Councillor for the Spreydon Ward.  
 
 
For further information contact: 
Matthew Slater 
CEO 
Phone: +64 3 941 6530 
Email: matthew.slater@cchl.co.nz 
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